EFFECTIVE MONDAY, NOVEMBER 25

High School Drivers

High school drivers will enter and exit the campus from the south drive of the high school.

If you are a high school driver, dropping off and picking up at the Elementary please follow the Elementary

Drop off/Pick up procedures. At the end of the school day, you will not need to enter from 716, you may enter
the pick up line from the parking lot. From the high school parking lot, travel north to join the Elementary pick
up line

Tips that will help with arrival & dismissal:
e Safety is our number one priority
e Patience
e Consistent and routine means of arrival/dismissal - if
your child rides the bus to/from school, keep that
routine daily to avoid confusion

If you need to drop off/pick up a student (sibling) from the
Elementary Building, please follow the Elementary route.
Rather than exiting to State Route 716, continue to the high
school parking lot.



https://docs.google.com/document/d/12_FxpB7xi6EiA9eqWDEERh3NVmZ1M28mLCb9qNgMa8U/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/12_FxpB7xi6EiA9eqWDEERh3NVmZ1M28mLCb9qNgMa8U/edit?usp=sharing

